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Dear NAESB WEQ Business Practices Subcommittee,

In response to the request for informal comments, the US Department of Energy Grid Modernization Laboratory Consortium project on Grid Services and Energy Services Interface offers the following comments with proposed changes in the attached MS Word file of the circulated draft document. 

The GMLC participants appreciate the good progress of the subcommittee to cover these common categories of grid services. We believe these six service cover the main types of grid services used for power system operations. Our comments fall into the following areas.

1. Succinctness and clarity: Where the wording is not clear or there appears to be content that is repetitive or superfluous to the descriptions, proposals to address these issues are offered.
1. Consistency in service description terminology and phrasing: In some cases, the same idea is expressed differently in various service or attribute descriptions. The comments point these out and propose approaches to make the language consistent.

Thank you for the opportunity to comment and we look forward to discussion of these points with the subcommittee.

Kind regards,
Rich Brown, Dick Brooks, Jaime Kolln, Steve Widergren


